
  Watermelon Tourmaline 

 The watermelon tourmaline in matrix is a 
rare variety that displays three different 
colors in the same crystal - green (the 

skin of the watermelon), pink (the sweet 
fruit) and white (the rind). This is a rare 
occurrence in nature.  The green part 

feeds your life force, while the pink 
soothes and harmonizes. 

  Watermelon Tourmaline 

 The watermelon tourmaline in matrix is a 
rare variety that displays three different 
colors in the same crystal - green (the 

skin of the watermelon), pink (the sweet 
fruit) and white (the rind). This is a rare 
occurrence in nature.  The green part 

feeds your life force, while the pink 
soothes and harmonizes. 

  Watermelon Tourmaline 

 The watermelon tourmaline in matrix is a 
rare variety that displays three different 
colors in the same crystal - green (the 

skin of the watermelon), pink (the sweet 
fruit) and white (the rind). This is a rare 
occurrence in nature.  The green part 

feeds your life force, while the pink 
soothes and harmonizes. 

  Watermelon Tourmaline 

 The watermelon tourmaline in matrix is a 
rare variety that displays three different 
colors in the same crystal - green (the 

skin of the watermelon), pink (the sweet 
fruit) and white (the rind). This is a rare 
occurrence in nature.  The green part 

feeds your life force, while the pink 
soothes and harmonizes. 

  Watermelon Tourmaline 

 The watermelon tourmaline in matrix is a 
rare variety that displays three different 
colors in the same crystal - green (the 

skin of the watermelon), pink (the sweet 
fruit) and white (the rind). This is a rare 
occurrence in nature.  The green part 

feeds your life force, while the pink 
soothes and harmonizes. 

  Watermelon Tourmaline 

 The watermelon tourmaline in matrix is a 
rare variety that displays three different 
colors in the same crystal - green (the 

skin of the watermelon), pink (the sweet 
fruit) and white (the rind). This is a rare 
occurrence in nature.  The green part 

feeds your life force, while the pink 
soothes and harmonizes. 


